
WE NEED YOUR HELP
To ensure our parent pick up/drop off line moves in a timely
manner, please refrain from exiting your vehicle. Our staff
members will assist in getting your child in and out of your
vehicle in an effort to have a smooth process. lt is
recommended that your child sit on the passenger side in the
back of your vehicle or if multiple siblings, exit on that side as
well. Thank you for your help and cooperation,

Mr. Bartman


